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Construction Update – October 19, 2017 

King County’s contractor will soon begin construction at the intersection of Frontage Road 
North and Ellingson Road in Algona 

Construction duration, hours and timing 
• Work is anticipated to start October 23 and last  

2-3 weeks. 

• Most work will occur nightly from 7 pm to 5 am,  
Monday through Friday, with limited Saturday work;  
also, limited work may occur between 9 am and 2 pm. 

• Work will be conducted at times that avoid morning  
and evening rush hours.  

• Work within Ellingson Rd. will be done in two phases  
(see map). Each phase will impact traffic flow but  
two-way traffic will be maintained at all times.  

What to expect during work 
• Access to businesses will be maintained, though  

it may be temporarily modified. Crews will place 
“business open during construction” signs in the area.  

• Parking may be restricted in or near the work areas;  
please adhere to posted “no parking” signs. 

• Cones, flaggers and signs will be used to direct traffic 
around the construction area.  

• All lanes will be open outside of work shifts, including  
during morning and evening rush hours. 

For more information 

We appreciate your patience. We will do our best to keep you informed and complete this work as quickly 
as possible.  

• Visit www.kingcounty.gov/kent-auburn-csi 

• Call the project hotline at 206-205-9283 

• Contact David Freed at david.freed@kingcounty.gov  
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